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Representative Petrowski:

Although the Environmental Protection Agency’s “Clean School Bus USA” program is
explained on the agency’s Internet site, there does not appear to be any reference to it
in the U. S. Code or the Code of Federal Regulations.  Therefore, this draft does not
include any specific citation to the program.
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